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ARGYLL EAST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 
Live, Learn, Grow!  
 

Term 2, Week 2 
Thursday 4th May 2023 
 
 
Congratulations to our Students of the Week for displaying the 

School Habits and Values as follows: 
 

Tommy MacKenzie for All the Argyll East School Habits and Values – You have had a 
fantastic first week back at school. You have come back ready to learn, settled quickly into 
routines and are showing others what a great leader you are in our class. It has been great to see 
how much your confidence has grown and the amazing writing you are doing. You can think of an 
idea, sound out the sounds in the words using your spelling fingers and you are using full stops. 
Tommy, keep up the awesome work! 
 
Austin Buckeridge for All the Argyll East Values – You have got stuck into classwork and 
learning straight away this term, Austin. You are surprising yourself with the writing and maths 
you can do. You can see 
your growth in learning and 
you are super proud - as 
you should be! You role-
played thoughtfully and with 
maturity, dramatising a 
pūrākau. You used your 
imagination to draw an 
effective representation of 
the atua - fantastic 
creativity!!  What an 
awesome start to the term. 
 
Neve Barrett for All the 
Argyll East Habits and 
Values – You are so much 
fun to have in class, Neve! 
You give everything a go with a great, positive attitude and enjoy finding the humour in situations. 
You set yourself goals in learning and work hard to achieve these. I enjoy working with you in our 
small maths workshops where you spend the time asking and answering questions to build your 
understanding. You work well with everyone and have built some great friendships in the class. 
Keep up your positive attitude towards everything Neve - you rock! 

 
Evie Cameron for All the Argyll East School Habits and Values – You really blew me away 
with your awesome results in your iDeal spelling test at the end of last term and your great results 
in your reading! You have now come off decodables and are now on to PM books which is so 
awesome! Ka pai Evie! You are a super helper in class and are a great role model to others 
because you listen, follow instructions and can work independently. Keep up this fantastic work 
Evie!  

 
Proud to support and serve our LOCAL 

community 
 

Phone 857 8170 – ALL HOURS 
Ruataniwha Street, Waipawa 
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Kia ora families and friends, 

 

I hope you are enjoying the warm May 

weather! Maybe not the cluster flies so 

much! 

 

Our Teacher Only Day was informative, and 

along with delving a little further into the 

Refreshed Curriculum and the Aotearoa 

NZ Histories Curriculum, it really pushed 

home the benefits of telling stories and 

reading for pleasure - something we can all 

do with so many positive outcomes for 

ourselves and our children. 

 

We have had a good settled week after 

last week's bumpy start, and today we had 

a visit from Susan Davidson who is our 

resident artist for our Local History 

Creatives Project. Classes are looking at 

different aspects of Aotearoa history and 

we are excited to be implementing this new 

curriculum area, learning more about Argyll 

East and Aotearoa.   

 

Next Friday 12th May, we are going to CHB 

College for the matinee presentation of 

SHREK The Musical, Junior. We are really 

looking forward to it. We will travel into 

the college by bus and some seniors may 

travel in teacher cars if needed. The 

production runs for approximately one hour 

so we will be back at school by about 

2.30pm. We will have an early lunch on the 

day. 

 

The following Friday, 19th May, we are 

participating in the 5-a-side competition, 

organised by Elsthorpe School, with other 

small rural schools from CHB. This is 

another whole school event and we will send 

out details over the coming week.  

Mouthguards will be required and we will 

need parent helpers.  

 

Some of the Farm Club students are 

visiting the Stortford Lodge Saleyards 

next Wednesday with Miss Hay, Bevan and 

Malcolm. Our school cattle are ready for 

sale and it is a great opportunity for the 

children to learn about the process. Thanks 

to Miss Hay and our Dads for organising 

this.  

 

Have a great week, 

 

Julie 

 

PIE WARMER 

The pie warmer is now 

available to heat lunches for 

students.  Please send 

lunches to school in clearly named tin foil.  

Thank you. 

 

THUMBS UP 

• To Kane Haftka 

for updating our 

road sign with our 

vision statement - 

it looks fantastic 

thanks Kane! 

• To Brooke and 

Aurora for giving up their 

lunchtime on Wednesday to help 

organise art resources.  Thank 

you! 

 

CENTRAL HAWKES BAY COLLEGE 

OPEN DAY – SECONDARY DISCOVERY 

DAY 

TUESDAY 9th MAY 2023, 9.30am to 

2.30pm 

Information has been sent home with year 

8 students. Our regular technology class at 

Waipawa has been changed from this day 

to Friday 2nd June. 

 

HOCKEY PROGRAMME 

A 6-week school wide hockey programme 

begins on Wednesday 17th May.  This will be 

delivered by Annabelle Campbell. 

Mouthguards will be compulsory for all 

students. 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 

Congratulations to Lachlan Foley for All 

our School Values and Habits 

Lachlan, you always 

step up to help 

others and you do 

it with pleasure. 

You are active in 

your farm leader 

role, making sure 

meetings are 

organised and 

carrying out jobs 

both independently 

and with support. You have a wonderful 

sense of humour and often have us in fits 

of laughter. What a great role model you 

are Lachlan! 

 

SPORT 

Netball Draw Saturday 6th May 

Year 1/2 

10 am: Argyll East Stars vs Waipawa Fever, 

Court 8a 

Year 3/4 

9am: Argyll East Ferns vs Takapau RIMA, 

Court 9a 

Year 5/6 

9am: Argyll East Magic vs Waipawa Magic, 

Court 4 

9.30am: Argyll East Magic vs Pukehou 

Kotare, Court 4 

Year 7/8 

9.30am: Argyll East Diamonds vs Waipawa 

Ferns, Court 3 

10.30am: Argyll East Diamonds vs Terrace 

Titans, Court 3 

 

PETROL HEADS CAR CLUB VISIT 

The Petrol Heads are coming to school on 

Friday 26th May and Home and School will 

be providing lunch for them.  Home and 

School is looking for donations of baking 

and salads.  If you can help please contact 

Tori Butler on 027 646 8968 

 

 

GETTING STARTED ON OUR LOCAL 

HISTORY CREATIVES PROJECT 

 

 
 

ARGYLL EAST COMMUNITY COOKBOOK 

Home and School would love more recipes 

for the cookbook, written in a word 

document if possible, but otherwise a 

photo of the recipe would be fine. Many 

thanks. 

Email to argylleastcookbook@gmail.com 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

MAY 

Tuesday 9th CHB College Discovery Day, 

9.30am to 2.30pm 

Friday 12th School trip to Shrek, The 

Musical 

JUNE 

Thursday 1st CHB Gymnastics Festival 

Monday 5th King’s Birthday Holiday 

Thursday 22nd CHB Cross Country 

Friday 23rd CHB Cross Country 

postponement day 
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